Transporting Child Members

Purpose

Occasionally, it is necessary to transport students, be this in an emergency of for a planned outside visit. However, due to the nature of having children within an enclosed space we recommend that the following guidelines are always followed. 

Use of Personal Cars

[bookmark: _GoBack]MYT do not support the transporting a child member with only one adult, and the one child member present. Wherever possible a second adult should be present, where this is not possible there must be at least 2 child members in the vehicle at all times. We would recommend that child members travel in the rear of the vehicle wherever possible, with the adult in the front of the vehicle.  

Permission should always be sought from parents/guardians before a child member is transported in a personal vehicle. Any adults transporting children should be fully DBS checked. 

MYT do not accept any liability for issues relating to insurance. These should always be considered by the driver and are entirely the responsibility of the individual driver. 

Larger Capacity Vehicles

There may be times when travel on coaches, or other large capacity vehicles, is necessary. This is expected to be predominantly during external visits. Parental permission is to be obtained prior to any such journeys. 

The safety of child members during these journeys is the responsibility of the adults present. This includes ensuring that seatbelts are worn at all times, that sufficient contact information is held for all parents, that any children with additional needs has been identified, and that any travel companies used are reliable and insured. 
